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Born Oregonian lived here my 37 years. Never would I ever expected these total gun 

grab bills.  In a state based and founded on guns. It’s disgraceful and violates  

Oregon and United States Constitutions.  Shall not be infringed is very simple and 

protection form a tyrannical Government is to.  Oregon government needs to start 

listening to the people that pay your salaries.  I say no to M114, Hb3075 or any 

legislation not passed by the will of the people.  


